
 
    
Napropamide (Devrinol) Use in Arizona 

Date: July 18, 2005 

To: Harold D. Coble 
Agronomist 
USDA/ARS/OA 

From: Rick Melnicoe 
Director, Western Region Integrated Pest Management Center 

Dear Harold, 

I received the following information on napropamide from Arizona: 

Rick Melnicoe 
Director, Western Region Pest Management Center 
Director, Office of Pesticide Information and Coordination (UC Statewide Pesticide Coordinator) 
One Shields Avenue 
University of California 
Davis, CA 95616-8588 
Telephone: (530) 754-8378 
FAX: (530) 754-8379 

 
Date: July 11, 2005 

To: Al Fournier  
University of Arizona 

From: Kai Umeda 
University of Arizona 

Subject: Request from Demson Fuller re napropamide 

Al: 

We did not ever find a good fit for napropamide in the desert. Did some testing several years ago 
but could not find weed spectrum where it would be of benefit. Can't remember crop phyto on 
cole crops but there should be veg reports between 1994-2003. 

Kai Umeda 
Area Extension Agent, Vegetable Crops 
University of Arizona 
Phone: (602) 470-8086 

	
  


